Ford taurus 2000 for sale

A majority of all used US imports have either been in accidents, been stolen, been flooded,
salvaged and rebuilt and shipped to Europe or are subject to open recalls. For 30 years,
CARFAX has been collecting data on US vehicles from thousands of sources and has helped
millions of used car shoppers reduce their risk of getting stuck with a vehicle that has costly
hidden problems. For more than 30 years, CARFAX has been helping millions of used car
shoppers make better purchase decisions and avoid expensive hidden problems. In addition,
CARFAX has helped used car dealers around the world to build trust with their customers and
sell their American cars with confidence. With more than 14 billion records, CARFAX has built
up its database with the help of its partners and sources, including government offices, law
enforcement agencies, service and repair shops, car dealerships, insurance companies and
many more. In addition to publicly available information, CARFAX has collected information
from many independent reliable sources. Thanks for the service, the price was absolutely worth.
Immediately to the Internet, paid with credit card and in 10 minutes I had the report. Vehicle
imported from California to Lithuania. For some weeks "Babs" is now with us and we have a lot
of fun with the car. Buying Used American Cars? Search by VIN. Instant Access. We offer you
unique vehicle history to help you make better purchase decisions. Trusted by millions of
users. Worldwide market leader. The most popular blog articles How to detect mileage rollback?
Mileage rollback is one of the most occurring types of fraud in the selling process of used cars.
However, there are ways to detect mileage fraud. Even though odometer fraud is difficult to
detect for the untrained eye, it is not an impossible task. Import a car from the USA. There are a
few advantages to buying a American used car. Check the Service History of a Car. How
important is the service history of a car? CARFAX takes a look at these questions and explains
the importance of the service history of a car, as well as where you can find the complete
history of service records. Make a VIN Search. Coronavirus update: New contactless services to
help keep you safe. Took their time with me to make sure my experience was a better one than
previous dealerships. If I could give more stars I would. Matt the salesman was super nice and
made sure everything went smoothly. Highly recommend. We'll help you find great deals among
the millions of vehicles available nationwide on CarGurus, and we'll provide you with dealer
reviews and vehicle history for each one. After all, over 30 million shoppers use CarGurus to
find great deals on used cars and new cars in their area. And when it's time to get rid of your old
ride, sell your car simply and securely on CarGurus. Once you're ready to narrow down your
search results, go ahead and filter by price, mileage, transmission, trim, days on lot, drivetrain,
color, engine, options, and deal ratings. And if you only want to see cars with a single owner,
recent price drops, photos, or available financing , our filters can help with that too. All Years to
All Years. Radius 10 mi 25 mi 50 mi 75 mi mi mi mi mi Nationwide. Best deals first. CarGurus
User. I have the ford taurus. The car is a great car,got power to it. It run great look real good.
Nice space in the inside. The only probable I have is with the radio screen is small so that make
the back up camera small other and that love it. The Ford Taurus Limited comes with every
option plus some. It handles great on slick roads. Hard acceleration is impressive. Meaning is
quick. Only draw back for me is my seat adjustment comfort leaves me just barely bumping my
head on the roof and Im 6 tall. I was able to fit two of the cars tires, 4 50lb bags of animal feed,
two 4 kid Read more. The Taurus was just what Im looking for. AWD, V-6, loaded with features
and had low mileage. Great car and the price is excellent. Why Use CarGurus? Ford Taurus in
Philadelphia PA 1 listing. Used Ford Taurus for Sale 3. Overall Rating. Track Price Check
Availability. By Rating. Taurus Owner. Overall 4. The Ford Taurus is a solid choice for the
drivers who are in the market for a large sedan. Its comfortable ride and exceptional crash
protection makes it a recommended choice for families. When equipped with the optional AWD
system, the Taurus becomes a dependable performer on snow-packed roads. Check out the
powerful SHO model if you yearn for a more engaging driving experience. Not the best-handling
large Sedan. The Ford Taurus excels at delivering a smooth ride. However, it is not known for
being the most nimble car on curvy roads. Although a sports-tuned suspension is available, the
Taurus is still not a true sports sedan. Standard steering system does not provide much
feedback. The standard steerin The standard steering system does not feel very engaging. You
will not experience a direct connection to the road. If you desire a greater sense of control, opt
for the SHO performance package. So-so outward visibility. While behind the wheel of the
Taurus, you may notice that it does not have outstanding outward visibility. A small rear
window makes it hard for drivers to see at times. How it stacks up to the competition.
Meanwhile, the Chevy Impala fails to offer all-wheel drive. Strong base engine. Although a more
efficient four-cylinder engine is optional, most drivers will be happy with the base V-6 engine. It
pumps out a satisfying horsepower and pound-feet of torque. A six-speed automatic
transmission comes standard. With a competitive time of 6. Gas mileage tops out at 28 mpg.
Available AWD system. A front-wheel drive setup comes standard on the Ford Taurus. However,

the AWD system is a must for the drivers who must travel in wintry weather. It also gives you
better traction in t It also gives you better traction in the rain. The AWD system automatically
responds to slippery road conditions, which helps you to remain focused on the task of driving.
Your family will love how smoothly the Ford Taurus rides. It remains comfortable even on
broken pavement. Ford did an exceptional job of insulating the cabin. While the Taurus is great
for everyday commuting, drivers shouldn't hesitate to take it on an out-of-town road trip. Fun
SHO model. The SHO trim has always been the sportiest trim in the Taurus lineup. It comes
equipped with a turbocharged V-6 engine, which pushes out an exciting horsepower and
pound-feet of torque. When tested on the track, the SHO model needed only 5. Stylish trims.
Most people will agree that the Ford Taurus is an attractive sedan. Styling enhancements, such
as a sleek rear spoiler, make the Taurus look even more tempting. Family-sized interior. Up to
five people can comfortably fit inside the Ford Taurus. Like the front seat, the backseat provides
ample head- and legroom. With a splendid cargo capacity of From groceries to home
improvement supplies, you will be able to carry around a lot of extra stuff. Available Sync 3
interface. A colorful, 8. Meanwhile, voice-activated controls help prevent on-road distractions.
Furthermore, it only takes a few seconds for you to integrate your smartphone with the Sync 3
interface. Luxurious options. While the base Ford Taurus is well-equipped, quite a few luxuries
are available. Heated and ventilated front seats provide enhanced passenger comfort. Heated
rear seats can be added as well. The automated parallel parking system will benefit the drivers
who work or live in a busy city. Leather upholstery is yet another popular upgrade. Superior
crash protection. If you are concerned about keeping your loved ones safe, the Ford Taurus will
not leave you disappointed. A five-star safety rating certifies it as one of the most secure
vehicles in the segment. While a rear-view camera comes standard, you can also opt for driving
aids such as blind-spot monitoring and lane departure warning. Adaptive cruise control makes
long highway trips more relaxing. MyKey system. It is definitely a major convenience for
parents. Overall 3. Driving-wise I find it a bit too large for my tastes. That said, it's nice to have
the room for shopping trips. I wish we had the ability to knock down the back seats to have
even more room for larger items. For instance, right now we're looking into buying a 55"
television, and I don't think it will fit in the car, which is a pain. We might have been able to fit it
in if we could knock down those seats. Otherwise the car's fine. The blower for the AC went,
and we had to replace a bunch of stuff. I don't know what system of the car you would call it,
but it involved rotors, tie rods, etc. The brakes were replaced and some other things that I jus I
previously owned a smaller car so I'm a bit conflicted on the size. The brakes were replaced and
some other things that I just can't remember now. I guess it's not the worst amount you have to
put into a car, but it's not smooth sailing either. It doesn't help when you don't have a
trustworthy mechanic. It drives well though and is otherwise decent. I think it's average when it
comes to gas usage. We don't go out much, so we don't spend much on gas anyways. It's very
comfortable to just sit in it. I think the interior, etc. I think it's an average, big car. It's not as big
as a '79 Bonneville though! So all-in-all I'd say it's an average car. The parking brake got stuck
and made this horrendous noise. It was awful. The size is nice for shopping trips, and it's
comfortable to sit in. The size is also a negative for me. Driving a big car can feel intimidating at
times on the road. I think it probably had a few too many maintenance issues, but what do you
want in a nearly year-old car? Taurus Owner Lakeland, Florida Overall. This page is for
personal, non-commercial use. We get it. Ads can be annoying. But ads are also how we keep
the garage doors open and the lights on here at Autoblog - and keep our stories free for you and
for everyone. And free is good, right? If you'd be so kind as to allow our site, we promise to
keep bringing you great content. Thanks for that. And thanks for reading Autoblog. To: True
Cars. I live at the following street address. Please call me at. Thank you. By clicking the button,
you agree to our terms. Back Send Message. Back Close. To: Midsouth Auto Mart. To: Trust
Capital Automotive. To: Quality Pre-Owned Automotive. To: Freedom Auto Sales. To: Rock Hill
Public Auction. More Listings. Research Another Vehicle. We notice you're using an ad blocker.
Please consider allowing Autoblog. Allow Us! Here's how to disable adblocking on our site.
Click on the icon for your Adblocker in your browser. A drop down menu will appear. Select the
option to run ads for autoblog. The exact text will differ depending on the actual application you
have running. Refresh the Autoblog page you were viewing. Hey again! You still haven't turned
off your adblocker or allowed our site. It only takes a few seconds. You must be logged in to
perform that action. You must have JavaScript enabled to experience the new Autoblog. Please
follow the instructions below to enable JavaScript in your browser. A majority of all used US
imports have either been in accidents, been stolen, been flooded, salvaged and rebuilt and
shipped to Europe or are subject to open recalls. For 30 years, CARFAX has been collecting
data on US vehicles from thousands of sources and has helped millions of used car shoppers
reduce their risk of getting stuck with a vehicle that has costly hidden problems. For more than

30 years, CARFAX has been helping millions of used car shoppers make better purchase
decisions and avoid expensive hidden problems. In addition, CARFAX has helped used car
dealers around the world to build trust with their customers and sell their American cars with
confidence. With more than 14 billion records, CARFAX has built up its database with the help
of its partners and sources, including government offices, law enforcement agencies, service
and repair shops, car dealerships, insurance companies and many more. In addition to publicly
available information, CARFAX has collected information from many independent reliable
sources. Thanks for the service, the price was absolutely worth. Immediately to the Internet,
paid with credit card and in 10 minutes I had the report. Vehicle imported from California to
Lithuania. For some weeks "Babs" is now with us and we have a lot of fun with the car. Buying
Used American Cars? Search by VIN. Instant Access. We offer you unique vehicle history to
help you make better purchase decisions. Trusted by millions of users. Worldwide market
leader. The most popular blog articles How to detect mileage rollback? Mileage rollback is one
of the most occurring types of fraud in the selling process of used cars. However, there are
ways to detect mileage fraud. Even though odometer fraud is difficult to detect for the untrained
eye, it is not an impossible task. Import a car from the USA. There are a few advantages to
buying a American used car. Check the Service History of a Car. How important is the service
history of a car? CARFAX takes a look at these questions and explains the importance of the
service history of a car, as well as where you can find the complete history of service records.
Make a VIN Search. We could not find any vehicles that matched your search criteria. Here are a
few things you can try to do to help you find what you're looking for:. Start a new search. Some
content provided by and under copyright by Autodata, Inc. Home Buy Ford Taurus You
searched for Used Ford Taurus for Sale. By Make. New Search. Filters Year. All Years Any 10,
20, 30, 40, 50, 60, Certified Pre-Owned Only. Top Deals Only. Car Type. Body Type All. Pickup
2004 volvo s60 headlight assembly
1997 dodge ram trucks
99 grand am headlights
Truck. Crew Cab. Extended Cab. Regular Cab. Plug-In Hybrid. High Performance. Vehicle size.
Fuel Type. Fuel type. Flex Fuel. Natural Gas CNG. Drive Types. Front-Wheel Drive. Rear-Wheel
Drive. All-Wheel Drive. Number of gears. Number of Cylinder. Dark Gray. Light Green. Light
Gray. Dark Green. Light Blue. Dark Brown. Dark Blue. Light Brown. Related Ford Tauruss from
years other than Newbury Park , CA - 33 mi. More Details. Fuel Consumption: City: 20
mpg,Remote power door locks,Power windows,Cruise controls on steering wheel,Cruise
control. City Of Industry , CA - 31 mi. West Covina , CA - 28 mi. Tustin , CA - 42 mi. Palmdale ,
CA - 41 mi. Panorama City , CA - 14 mi. Santa Clarita , CA - 33 mi. Related Similar Model: Buick
Lucerne within 50 miles any year or price. Burbank , CA - 11 mi. Here are a few things you can
try to do to help you find what you're looking for: 1. Remove some filters 2. Try expanding your
search radius miles 3. Try a different zip code 4. Other Years. Back to top.

